
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY  







Date: 16th November 2021


To whom it may concern,


My name is Myla Griffin, an Irish student moving to Paris in February for six 
months and I am very keen to work within your orgnisation during my time there. 
I chose Paris because I am interested in learning more about French culture, 
community and way of living. I am also extremely motivated to improve my 
French language skills. I would be delighted to be considered for an opportunity 
within your establishment and I would be very grateful for any experience I may 
receive working as part of your team.


Thank you for your kind consideration.


Please find my CV enclosed.


Yours sincerely,





_____________________


Myla Griffin


T: +353 (87) 279 7962

E: myla.griffin@me.com


4 Chapel View,

Stoneyford,

Kilkenny,

Ireland.

R95X751

Date 17/February/2023


To whom it may concern,


I would like to apply for a summer internship at Byrne Wallace commencing June 
2023. I am a first year law student at UCC and I am enthusiastic to have the 
opportunity to work in a prestigious law firm in Dublin. 


Having grown up in a family business; surrounded by the ebb and flow that occurs 
in a commercial environment, I believe it will be invaluable to my career 
progression to see how the law is applied in a commercial practice.


I would greatly appreciate the experience to intern at Byrne Wallace as it has a 
diverse expertise in many different branches of law. As a first year student, I 
remain open-minded to all aspects of the law and I believe this position will give 
me greater insight into my future career choices.


Thank you for your consideration.


E: myla.griffin@icloud.com 

M: (087) 279 7962 

4 Chapel View, 

Stoneyford, 

Kilkenny, 

R95X751

Ref: Application for summer internship
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